
MESSAGE No. 28.

The Officer Administering the Government transmits to the House of Representatives

a copy of a Letter from the Colonial Treasurer, representing the necessity of his being al-

lowed a Clerk in his Department; and which His Excellency recommends to the favourable

consideration of the House.

R. H. WYNYARD.

Government House, Auckland,
14th September, 1854.
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